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FLORIDA NOTICE OF LOSS CONTROL SERVICES 

 
 
 
The attached notice is mandatory for any policy which has State of Florida exposure.   
 
This is currently not on the Coverall system and will need to be attached manually at this time. 
 
This also applies to Surplus Lines policies. 
 
If you have any questions please contact your Program Manager. 
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FLORIDA NOTICE OF LOSS CONTROL SERVICES 
 
 
Pursuant to Florida Administrative Code (“FAC”) 69O-166.040, we would like to inform you of the risk 
management programs that we have developed and that are available to you.  
 
For your consideration, we offer the services of AIG Consultants, Inc., an AIG member company.  AIG 
Consultants is a professional risk management company with more than 25 years experience and expertise 
in assisting with the prevention and mitigation of losses. AIG Consultants can help address a range of 
problems related to loss control in various lines of business.  Certain risk management programs are 
available to you, free of charge, as part of your commercial insurance coverage; contact your insurance 
broker for more details on these plans.  Other, more substantive risk management programs can be 
purchased which include, but are not limited to the following services: surveys/analysis for identifying 
exposures related to your specific operations, safety management training and counseling for your staff, 
adoption of relevant testing strategies, and evaluations of current loss control practices.  
 
Upon your written request, we could provide you with specific guidelines for risk management programs as 
established by FAC 69O-166.040.  Such guidelines would provide instructions and offer basic criteria to 
assist you in creating your own risk management plan.  Should you request such guidelines and, 
subsequently, wish to further explore the purchase of a risk management plan, developed by AIG 
Consultants, which is specific to your company’s needs, we would be willing to discuss with you both the 
availability of such a plan, and if available, its specific content and cost.  
 
Again, we welcome all inquiries regarding the services of AIG Consultants, Inc.  
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